Public Notice Requesting Local Campaign Manager Applications

DATE:

12/17/21
FROM:
SECC Local Employee Committee Waco Region
EMAIL/PHONE:
Tinicha.Mckinney@tceq.texas.gov
RE:
STATE EMPLOYEE CHARITABLE CAMPAIGN LOCAL CAMPAIGN MANAGER APPLICATIONS
PUBLIC NOTICE

The State Employee Charitable Campaign (SECC) Waco Local Employee Committee is accepting applications from charities interested in serving throughout 2022 as Local Campaign Manager for the Waco SECC. 
Note: This application is different than the one that will be posted for any charity wanting to participate as a potential beneficiary of state, higher education, or retired employee donations. A charity serving as a SECC Local Campaign Manager, helps manage the day-to-day operations of the campaign throughout the year.

Contact Tinicha McKinney at tinicha.mckinney@tceq.texas.gov for more information or a 2022 Local Campaign Manager application packet. Applications may be email to tinicha.mckinney@tceq.texas.gov or mailed or delivered to 6801 Sanger Ave, Suite 2500,

Waco, TX 76710, and must be received no later than Friday, January 14th, 5:00 PM. 


